
 

 

 

  
Dear parent/carer/student  
  
A Level and Level 3 BTEC Results Day – 15th August 2024  
   
I am writing to provide some further information as regards A level and Level 3 BTEC results day.  
  
Results this summer will be distributed in the canteen. Students should enter the school via 
reception. 
   

• Please arrive NO EARLIER THAN 8:30am  
• We will not give out results if you arrive earlier.  
• Universities can update UCAS Track and decisions from 8am so please be checking 

this for university place decisions.  
• Please bring along your mobile phone should you need to contact universities.  
• You will be able to pick your results from a designated desk which will be organised 

by surname.  
• There will be sixth form staff available on site to support you should you need it with 
  careers or university support.  
• If you are waiting results from a GCSE re-sit, these will be released on the 22nd  

August 2024. 
 

If you are unable to come into school to collect results, please could you or your child contact the 
exam office in advance, using the email: exams@westcoventryacademy.org and we will reply to 
explain options for distributing results electronically.   
  
Students will still be able to contact careers or sixth form staff using email that morning should they 
need advice on careers or university decisions.  
  
Yours faithfully  
  

  
  
Ana Neofitou   
Headteacher   
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